
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 25, 2017 
 
Jason McGraw 
General Shale Brick, Inc.  
1845 West Dartmouth Ave. 
Denver, CO 80110 
 
RE: Chieftain South Mine; DRMS File No. M-1981-148; Inspection Problem Abatement 
 Extension Approval 
 
Dear Mr. McGraw, 
 
The Division has received, reviewed, and approved the request for an extension of the corrective 
action date(s) for the above referenced pit. The new corrective action date(s) are: 
 

1. The Operator shall submit a Mining and Reclamation Plan Map which depict the current 
permit area. (October 20, 2017). 
 

2. The operator update and clarify the current approved reclamation plan to account for 
reclamation of the pond within the mine pit. (October 20, 2017). 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
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